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September 22, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Below is some important information regarding COVID-19 related school health procedures and 

our school sponsored meal program: 

 

 Per guidance from the New York State Department of Health and the Onondaga County 

Health Department, we have had to make the following change. All students with 

COVID-like symptoms will be sent home.  In order to return to school, these students 

will need a note from a physician clearing them to return, a negative COVID-19 test, and 

will need to be symptom free. 

 

 Onondaga County will be offering symptomatic COVID testing for students, faculty, and 

staff, beginning on Monday, September 21st, from 9:00am-1:00pm, Monday-Friday, at 

NBT Stadium.  Here is a link to the Onondaga County Health Department website, where 

you can schedule an appointment for this testing: COVID Testing at NBT Stadium. 

 

 Parents/guardians should notify the appropriate school nurse if anyone in your household 

tests positive for COVID.   

 

 Here is a link to the Onondaga County Health Department website, where you can learn 

more about travel advisories, contact tracing, isolation and quarantine, as they relate to 

COVID-19:  Onondaga County Health Department. 

 

 The United States Department of Agriculture recently extended the opportunity for all 

students in our school district to receive meals at no cost.  Now through December 31, 

2020, all Tully students can receive free meals Monday through Friday in the school’s 

cafeteria or available for home delivery for our digital learners.  For additional 

information here is a link to our food service web page:  Food Service. 

 

It is wonderful to have our students, faculty and staff back in our school buildings.  Let’s all 

continue to work together to stay healthy, so our schools can stay open. 

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  

https://covid19.ongov.net/appointments/
https://covid19.ongov.net/
http://www.tullyschools.org/teacherpage.cfm?teacher=811

